MANDAL REVENUE OFFICE
ANAKAPALLI

APPRECIATION LETTER

To

The Principal
Dadi Institute of Engineering & Technology

Anakapalli.

Sir,

It gives very happy moment to invite our Revenue Department members
as Guests on the occasion of NATIONAL VOTERS DAY on 25% January 2020.
As a part of our duty to conduct awareness program on IMPORTANCE OF
VOTERS DAY, Dadi Institute of Engineering & Technology is a good platform
to spread awareness on the need of ensuring Voters Registration particularly

among youth like the students of DIET College.

In this regard we the Revenue Department has appreciated the
remarkable contributions of DIET NSS volunteers, Program Officer and the
entire NSS Unit of the Institute to strengthen our democratic fabric and ensure

smooth conduct of Voters Day Celebrations and Vote Registration on

25.01.2020.

We have thankful to Principal & Management of DIET, Anakapalli.
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Anakapalle Mandal
Visakha Dist,
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